WRITTEN TO DAN PARISH 9/8/08

Thank you Dan... I am so pleased with you and your staff. Your work is clearly state of the
art! [ have enjoyed their company and, to say the least, their appearance. They have been
extremely polite and clean up after themselves nicely. I called Mary McCoy at Ralph
Lauren, who referred you to me, with raving reviews. Congratulations to you on a well run
company.

You may charge the balance on the same credit card. Ilook forward to receiving your
proposal regarding the Master Bedroom Doors.

Best regards,

Lamela /. Horetttin

The Office of Pamela Hoefflin
Telephone: 310-476-0625
Telefax: 310-471-4911



